
Hello there!

It is with great joy and enthusiasm that I
extend a warm welcome to you as we embark
on a magical journey with Mary Poppins the
Musical!

Whether you are a seasoned performer or
stepping onto the stage for the first time, I am
thrilled to have you join our talented cast and
crew. Mary Poppins is more than just a show; it's an experience that celebrates the
power of imagination, the magic of friendship, and the joy of discovering the
extraordinary in the ordinary.

For those who have graced the stage before, welcome back! Your expertise and passion
are the backbone of our production, and I have no doubt that your talents will bring an
extra touch of enchantment to the show.

To those who are new to the world of theater, fear not! Our community is built on the
spirit of collaboration and support. We are here to nurture your talents, foster your
creativity, and make this journey an unforgettable one. Everyone, regardless of
experience, plays a crucial role in creating the magic of Mary Poppins.

I encourage you to embrace the whimsy and wonder of Mary Poppins. This is a unique
opportunity to let your imagination soar and to discover the joy that live theater brings to
both the performers and the audience. Rehearsals will be filled with laughter, learning,
and a few spoonfuls of sugar to sweeten the process. Our dedicated team of directors,
choreographers, musicians, and crew members are here to guide you every step of the
way. Let's come together, support one another, and create a performance that will leave
our audiences celebrating together with us.

I am genuinely excited to witness the talent, dedication, and creativity that each of you
will bring to the stage. Here's to a fantastic journey filled with laughter, learning, and, of
course, a bit of Mary Poppins magic!

Let’s get the show started!!

Ashley Kimball Director, Mary Poppins: The Musical


